
does not own the "compactor" land and a title search is underway to confirm. lt has been

determined that there is a boarder around the lake that could affect some of the lake front
owners in Beaver Glen and the patio homes. This property is owned by the McGlamery
estate and it may be possible for these owners to obtain this property, more information is

still pending on this subject.
Robert Johnson has provided a quote from Deep 5 Dredging for a cost of removing silt from
the lake. This is provided the power company will allow us to use their land temporarily to
dry out the soil. So far, the owners of the power lines 'Transmission Company "have said no.

Duane Smith continues to reach out to the mayor's office with no response.
The take away from this discussion is the Georgia EPD needs to be contacted and involved in
this process.

Stephanie Tibbetts informed BGHOA that new representatives will need to be appointed for
them as Bob Day and Bob Dailey would like to rotate out.
Stephanie Tibbetts gives update on the reporter interested in our story at WXGA. There is

no new information to give him at this time.
Vlll. Next meeting:

Board meeting will be held at Beaver Glen Club House June 10th at 1 pm

General meeting is to be announced at a later time.

Meeting adjourned at (time)
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Date
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